
                                                                                                               

 

To: Accessibility Advisory Committee    

From:  Deputy Clerk & Accessibility Coordinator   

Date:   November 9, 2023 

       Subject:  2023 Accessibility Compliance Report 

The City’s 2023 Accessibility Compliance Report was submitted November 7, 2023. 
This report is submitted every 2 years, and it confirms that the City is meeting current accessibility 
requirements under the AODA. 
Attached is the completed report. The City of Elliot Lake is recognized as compliant at this time.  
 

 
Respectfully submitted,  
 

 
Amanda Laurence 
 


